22 Young Adults Chosen for the SVDP Scholarship Service Program
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Twelve Vincentians, chosen primarily for their teaching counseling backgrounds, served as the 2004 Scholarship Committee, interviewing all of the 50+ applicants and weighing the recommendations of the schools and the visiting Conferences.
Criteria for selection were economic need, academic performance, effort, church involvement and demonstrated Christian leadership.  Service requirements include at least ten hours with the local Conference and ten hours working together with other scholarship recipients at a Council Special Work (meal program, FRC, Back-to-School, etc.)
On May 13, letters of commitment were sent out to 22 students, amounting to about $70,000.  Conferences have been notified of the decision related to the students they visited.  There will be an orientation meeting on June 22 at the Council Office at 7:00 p.m. for those chosen and for the Conferences recommending them.  The program will include an introduction to the Society, as well as, a description of all the service opportunities which are offered.
About a quarter of the recipients come from parishes without Conferences.  The challenge for the future will be to find a way to work closer with students under these circumstances. 
